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Wednesday 7th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are all looking forward to our VE Day 80th celebration tomorrow. Please see below for a couple of 

reminders:   

 We have asked the children to come to school dressed in red or white or blue or a combination 

of the colours. 

 We are having a picnic lunch on the field. Those children who would ordinarily bring a packed 

lunch to school will need to do so as normal and the kitchen is preparing a packed lunch for 

those who have ordered one. 

The weather is going to be fine tomorrow and we are hoping for some sunshine! This is a good 

opportunity to remind parents that all children should come to school prepared for the sunny weather. 

This includes wearing a sun hat and bringing plenty of drink. Children should come to school already 

wearing sun cream and if it is necessary to reapply sun cream at school, children must bring sun cream 

to school in a named bottle which they will need to keep in their bag. They must be able to apply the 

sun cream themselves and must not share it with anyone else. We thank you for your cooperation. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Svenson 

Headteacher 

 


